RECEIVED

October 14, 2004 0CT 18 7004
OCH.ARTEQMW

Mr. Gerry Guy

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1301 W. Grand

Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Guy:

This response is in reference to the Notice of Violation — Inspection dated September 23, 2004, at the
following locations. Please be advised that BP America Production Company has affixed temporary
signage at this location. A replacement sign has been ordered and will be installed upon receipt.

Empire Abo Unit ‘G’ 35 30.015.01763  Eddy County, New Mexico
Empire Abo Unit ‘G’ 351 30.015.22123  Eddy County, New Mexico
Empire Abe Unit ‘E’ 363 30.015.22804  Eddy County, New Mexico

Should you require additional information in order to satisfy this inspection deficiency please do not
hesitate to contact Mr. Kent Whitmire at our Artesia office. He may be contacted by calling 505.677.3642.

Kellie D. Murrish
Scheduler
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